
 
 

Help Preserve a Piece of History! 
 

Superintendent Reginald James has established a task force to help preserve 
the Quincy High School Complex.  We need your help!  If you are a 
graduate or former student, please complete and submit the form below and 
a member of the task force will contact you with more information. 
 
You can make a difference! 

 
 

Name: _____________________________________________ 
 
Address: _____________________________________________ 
 
  _____________________________________________ 
 
Phone: _____________________________________________ 
 
Email: _____________________________________________ 
 

You may also print the form and return it to: 
 

Gadsden District Schools 
Attn:  Tammy McGriff Farlin 

35 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd 
Quincy, FL 32351 

 
Or via facsimile to: 

(850) 875-2983 


